
From: Catone, Tony <Tony.Catone@dss.sc.gov>
To: Justice Corriganjusticecorrigan@hotmail.com

Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
Date: 5/3/2016 10:13:47 AM

Subject: RE: Check needed for Corrigan

Justice Corrigan we looked into this yesterday and determined our check went out on the 28th.  I was going to email 
you this morning to let you know, but I see you have received it.  Glad its resolved J
 
With warm regards,
 
Tony
 
Anthony S. H. Catone
General Counsel
South Carolina Department of Social Services

Office of General Counsel
 
P.O. Box 1520
 
Columbia, SC 29202-1520
 

Office Phone: (803) 898-7368 
 
Fax: 803-898-7245
Email: tony.catone@dss.sc.gov
Privacy Notice: This message may contain information that is protected from disclosure by federal and/or state law, 
or is otherwise privileged or confidential.  This communication is intended only for the use of the individual or entity 
to whom it is addressed.  If you are not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering 
this message to the recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message 
is strictly prohibited and violations of applicable federal and/or state law may subject you to civil and/or criminal 
penalties.  If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by telephone and delete 
this message.
 
From: Justice Corrigan [mailto:justicecorrigan@hotmail.com] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, May 3, 2016 9:55 AM
 
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
 
Cc: Catone, Tony <Tony.Catone@dss.sc.gov>
 
Subject: Re: Check needed for Corrigan
 
Holly, I very much appreciate your help in sorting this out! Both checks have arrived!
 
All best, Maura
 

Sent from my iPad

On May 2, 2016, at 2:31 PM, Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

See below.  Let me know if you do not receive it soon.
 
From: Nabors, Robin 
 
Sent: Monday, May 02, 2016 2:23 PM
 
To: Schimsa, Rebecca
 
Cc: Pisarik, Holly
 
Subject: RE: Check needed for Corrigan

mailto:Catone,%20Tony%20%3CTony.Catone@dss.sc.gov%3E
mailto:justicecorrigan@hotmail.com
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Rebecca,  Below is the check information.  The check is dated 4/27/16 and was mailed out on 4/28/16.  I 
would think it would be there by tomorrow or Wednesday.  Let me know if I can help you further.  Thank 
you.
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Robin Nabors
Accountant/Fiscal Analyst III
 
The South Carolina 
Department of Administration
Office of Administrative Services
1200 Senate Street, Suite 409 – Wade Hampton Building
Columbia, SC 29201
Office: (803) 737-0549 | Fax: (803) 734-2390
 
Note:  Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board.  Effective July 1, 2015, 
the Office of Internal Operations has been transferred to the Department of Administration.  Please update your contact 
information.
 
 


